
 

 

 

 

   

Mexican & Sacramento’s County Southern Land Grants 

      Sacramento River Delta Historical Society General Meeting 
  Tuesday, March 20

th
 at 7:00 PM 

 Jean Harvie Center 14273 River Road, Walnut Grove 

 

For Info please call Tom at (916) 871-4060 or e-mail: srdhshs@gmail.com .   

Mark Davidson will present an 

entertaining and informative look at the 

history of Sacramento's county area land 

grants and will include a number of 

displays he created.  Our local land grants, 

starting in 1841, were the first real estate 

transactions affecting this region. His 

interests are in the back stories of the 

fascinating people and events that shaped 

our early Sacramento heritage, things that 

are not often found in history books. 

Join us to learn of whom, where, and 

why these grants were awarded and what 

became of them after the Gold Rush and 

the years of subsequent development.  

 

 

Don’t pass up the opportunity to 

purchase our latest collectable 2018 Pear 

Label Calendar, Pear Perfection 

Cookbook and past year’s calendars at 

the meeting.  

Mark graduated from CSUS and lives in Fair Oaks. His seven 

grandchildren are seventh generation Sacramentans (via his wife Karens 

Great, Great Grandfather, Louis Fredericks, who arrived here in 1851), 

eventually leading to a family plot in the Rose Garden of the old City 

Cemetery located at 10th and Y Streets (now Broadway). 

His American family tree dates back to the early settlers of 

Jamestown, Virginia in 1610, where a Mrs. Rebecca Rolfe was his 

ancestors (Col. John Flood, of the House of Burgesses) neighbor and 

also his same age. Her famous father, Chief 'Powhatan", gave her the 

name Mat-o-aka" at birth (but then later nicknamed her..."Pocahontas"). 

   This program is free to all. 
 

mailto:srdhshs@gmail.com

